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To REGIONAL DIRECTOR LASCS              I want to say that I am in full support of the Bill which
provides for previous adjustment orders to be reinstated.
It recognises that the circumstances of one building will probably be different to another.
Running a Body Corporate is mainly to do with services supplied therefore the beneficiaries
should share the costs equally
BILL OWEN
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